
 

 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
Thank you for taking a few minutes to read this important letter. You’ve received it because your child may 
be eligible to participate in the 1Million Project (www.1millionproject.org) through their high school. The 
1Million Project is a bold mission to provide 1 million mobile devices and high-speed internet access to one 
million high school students across America who do not have reliable internet access at home. 
 
Success in high school today requires reliable 24/7 Internet access in order to complete homework 
assignments, communicate with teachers online, look-up information for research papers, and much more. 
The 1Million Project will provide the connectivity your child needs in order to succeed in school by offering a 
free wireless device and 3GB per month of free internet connectivity during the time they are in high school.  
 
There is absolutely no cost to you or your child to participate in the 1Million Project and we will not 
capture any personally identifiable information about your child or your family as part of their 
program participation. 
 
We know you care deeply about your child and are working hard to help them achieve a promising future. 
We get it. Most of us here at the 1Million Project are parents too, and, like you, we think day and night about 
how best to prepare our children for what’s ahead. 
 
Also like you, we believe in hard work and in potential. We believe all students, like yours, are curious, want 
a brighter future and are willing to work hard to earn it. We also believe students deserve access to the right 
tools to achieve success. We believe potential is everywhere, but opportunity is not. 
 
These beliefs are why we’re working with your high school to offer the 1Million Project. Your child’s future 
will be brighter if they have the tools and access they need to succeed. And we’re here to help. We promise 

http://www.1millionproject.org/


not to be pushy about Sprint’s products despite their incredible support for this program – that’s not our aim 
here. Our genuine goal is simply to help your child achieve their full potential. 
 
We hope you are supportive of your child participating in this program. Please feel free to call us at 844-573-
5289 with any questions or concerns. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 

John Branam 
Executive Director 
1Million Program 
www.1millionproject.org 
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